Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>

Sent: Monday, January 25, 2016 6:12 AM

To: Chuck Luna

Subject: Flash Traffic #1-4-2016: FYI — National Dues Letter

Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic

Number:  #1-4-2016
Date: 1/25/2016
Subject: FYI — National Dues Letter

From Jim Andrews, Membership Chairman:

Some members who owed National Dues and know they paid those dues, received letters
from National informing them they had been removed from the USSVI. This letter is in error
and should be disregarded. You are not DINK. There was a mix up and the National Dues
payment for your dues did not arrive until after the deadline of 12/31/2015. Because of this
every member who is required to pay National Dues was dropped. National has been
notified and all members have been re-instated. Sorry about the mix up, at least | know you
read your USSVI mail.

Thanks,
Jim



